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Message from the President 
 

Roma Lodge Brothers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you all safe and 
healthy. 
 
Anyone for Pancakes?  Pancake Day is 
just around the corner.  The event will be 
Saturday, April 29th from 6AM to 3PM 
and will be held at the Roma Lodge.  Last 
year’s event was a huge success and 
Chairmen Bill Pucci, Jr. has done an 
excellent job of preparing for this year’s 
event.  Setup will take place on Friday, 
April 28th.  If you can help out that day, 
your time will be appreciated.  I expect a 
great turnout and a profitable event for 
both the club and the community.  There 
is still time to volunteer for the event.  If 
you can’t volunteer, stop out with your 
family and friends, and have some 
pancakes. I hope to see many of you 
there. 
 
I want to thank all the members that are 
utilizing the members dining room on 
Fridays and Saturdays.  We now have an 
expanded menu and Michael will 
continue to offer a weekly special.  
Please consider our dining room when 
making plans to dine out on the 
weekends.  The food has been delicious.  
Splitting checks takes valuable time and 

causes service delays.  We ask that on 
Fridays and Saturdays, groups of 6 or 
more no longer request separate checks.  
The single check for a group of 6 or more 
will have a 19% gratuity automatically 
added. 
 
The Wednesday night buffet continues to 
offer a variety of items.  If anyone is 
interested in volunteering to help on the 
buffet, even once a month, please 
contact me.  Pricing for the buffet is 
$13.00, $12.00 for seniors 55 and older 
and $7.00 for kids. 
 
Reservations for the members’ dining 
room are always recommended as this 
helps us plan for staffing and food 
preparation. The reservation line is 
(262) 886-8850. 
 
Bingo participation has been excellent! 
Bingo has always been an important 
function here at Roma Lodge and 
requires many volunteers.  If you have 
the time to volunteer, please contact Jim 
Faraone, Mike Peratt, or Dennis Porcaro. 
Let us all wish Jim a speedy recovery. 
 
Congratulations to two Roma Lodge 
teams that came in 1st and 2nd in our 
Spring Bocce Tournament.  The first-

place team was Fuhgetta Bocce, Chuck 
Christiano, Jason Evitts, Victor Pettivino, 
and Woody Zanella.  The second-place 
team was A&W, Jim Silvani, Dave Silvani, 
Derek Anzalone, Brian Hart, Joe Buscemi, 
and Joe Lipari.  Congratulations guys! 
 
If you have some time to give to the club, 
please consider being a part of the many 
committees we have or help to organize 
and work on some of our many social 
events throughout the year.  You can 
contact me or any of our board members 
if you have an area of interest.  Our 
membership involvement and 
participation will always be the key to 
our success.  A special thank you to all 
that contribute your time on a regular 
basis. Grazie!  
 
The next Roma Lodge Membership 
meeting is scheduled for Friday, May 
12th at 7:00 PM. The next Roma Lodge 
Board of Directors meeting will be 
Tuesday, May 9th at 6:30 PM. 
 
Che Dio vi benedica! (God bless you!) 
 

Frank L. Bisotti 
President

 

 
The May Membership Meeting is scheduled for Friday, May 12th. 
 
Please remember it is important to have a quorum at all membership meetings.  Without a 
quorum we cannot conduct an official meeting, meaning we cannot vote on new members or 
conduct any official business. 
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DOORS OPEN – 4:00 PM 
FOOD SERVICE – 4:45 PM 
BINGO START – 6:00 PM 

 
If you would like to volunteer your time, please contact one of the following: 
 Jim Faraone:  262-657-1244 – jfaraone@wi.rr.com 
 Mike Peratt:  262-942-1212 – mperatt22@yahoo.com 
 Rich Nygro (May Captain):  262-308-5758 – rnygro1@wi.rr.com 

 

MAY 2023 EVENTS 

  
Monday, May 1 May Day 
Monday, May 1 Loyalty Day 
Tuesday, May 2 Teachers’ Day 
Thursday, May 4 National Day of Prayer 
Thursday, May 4 Star Wars Day 
Friday, May 5 Cinco de Mayo 
Saturday, May 6 Kentucky Derby 
Saturday, May 6 National Nurses Day 
Sunday, May 7 National Lemonade Day 
Monday, May 8 Victory in Europe Day 
Tuesday, May 9 Board of Directors Meeting – 6:30 PM 
Wednesday, May 10 National Golf Day 
Friday, May 12 Membership Meeting – 7:00 PM 
Sunday, May 14 Mother’s Day 
Monday, May 15 Peace Officers Memorial Day 
Monday, May 15 National Pizza Party Day 
Thursday, May 18 International Museum Day 
Thursday, May 18 Ascension Day 
Saturday, May 20 National Rescue Dog Day 
Saturday, May 20 Preakness Stakes 
Sunday, May 28 Pentecost 
Sunday, May 28 National Burger Day 
Monday, May 29 Memorial Day 
Wednesday, May 31 National Smile Day 
 

 
 

Set up is Friday, April 28th, beginning at 9:00 AM.  If you are able to help, please consider coming out.  The more help 
we have the better. 

 
To free up as many parking spaces as possible at Roma Lodge for patrons, volunteer parking has been secured at 

St. Paul the Apostle Catholic Church – 6400 Spring Street. 
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  Buon Compleanno e Tanti Auguri 
Happy Birthday to our Roma Lodge Brothers Born in March 

 
May 1 Tommy Ricchio May 13 Anthony Pisanello May 20 Joe Pillizi 
May 2 Charles Aiello Jr. May 15 Michael Rauch  Kenneth Scolaro 
 Peter Chambasian May 16 Morando Berrettini May 22 Achille Cortese 
 Aurelio Fardella  Scott Lippold May 23 Ralph Lipari 
May 3 David Hagman  Joe Romano May 24 Tony Catrine  
May 7 Jeffrey Fries May 17 Leonard Montalbano May 26 Richard Heck 
May 8 Richard DeFurio May 18 Michael Pucci May 28 David E. Ruffalo 
May 10 Anthony Povkovich May 19 Gary Petersen  Bill Rushing  
May 12 Paul Crivello     
  
List compiled from the Roma Lodge Membership Files.  Contact Pat Tierney, teamtierney@sbcglobal.net or 262-960-2855 if 
corrections are needed. 

 

 
The following gentlemen are scheduled to be voted on at the May 12, 2023, Membership Meeting. 
 
Reid Pellizzari - Age 31 
Born in Racine 
Lives in Burlington, WI 
Employed as a realtor at  @properties 
Single 
Father, grandfather, uncle of Italian descent 
Proponent: Edward Morelli 
 
James Sewell - Age 37 
Born in Baltimore, MD 
Lives in Racine, WI 
Employed at GS Global Resources as a customer service representative. 
Married (Margaret Sewell) with three children. 
Great-great grandfather through father are of Italian descent. 
Proponent: Gregory Pierangeli 
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Roma Lodge Winter 
Bocce Tournament 

 
Roma Lodge hosted the Winter Bocce Tournament on Saturday, April 22nd.  Fourteen teams from Racine, Highwood, 
Kenosha, Chicago, Rockford, and Madison participated.  
 
Fuhgetta Bocce (Roma Lodge) defeated A&W (Roma Lodge) in the Championship game. 
 
The following Roma Lodge teams represented the club well. 
 
 First Place – Fuhgetta Bocce Second Place - A&W 
    
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
There was no consolation game played, consequently GEM Bocce from Elmwood Park, IL and Three Men and a Lady from 
– Chicago / Highwood, IL tied for third place. 
 

L-R: Victor Pettavino, Chuck Christiano, Jason Evitts, 
Daniel (Woody) Zanella 

L-R: Front Row – Dave Silvani, Jim Silvani 
Back Row - Derek Anzalone, Joe Lipari, Brian 

Hart, Joe Buscemi 

 April 28, 29 Jack LeRose 
 May 5, 6 Pat Diem 
 May 12, 13 Frank Bisotti    
 May 19, 20 John Pisanello 
 May 26, 27 Jeff DeMatthew 
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JUNE 2023 EVENTS 

  
Friday, June 2 National Donut Day 
Saturday, June 3 Belmont Stakes 
Sunday, June 4 Trinity Day 
Sunday, June 4 National Cheese Day 
Sunday, June 4 National Cancer Survivor’s Day 
Tuesday, June 6 D-Day 
Tuesday, June 6 Board of Directors Meeting – 6:30 PM 
Wednesday, June 7 Global Running Day 
Friday, June 9 Membership Meeting – 7:00 PM 
Saturday, June 10 Coffee & Cars – 8:00 AM - Noon 
Wednesday, June 14 Flag Day 
Wednesday, June 14 U.S. Army Birthday 
Wednesday, June 14 World Blood Donor Day 
Friday, June 16 National Fudge Day 
Sunday, June 18 Father’s Day 
Monday, June 19 Juneteenth 
Wednesday, June 21 Summer Solstice 
Tuesday, June 27 National Bingo Day 
Tuesday, June 27 National PTSD Awareness Day 
Friday, June 30 Take Your Dog to Work Day 

APRIL CRIBBAGE TOURNAMENT RESULTS 
 

Jim Guerrero - First Place 
Frank D'Acquisto - Second Place 
Kevin Gonzalez - Third Place 
Terry Kueker - Fourth Place 
Kip Humburg - Fifth Place 

 
Thanks to everyone for your support and we will see you in the fall. 
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Aldo Pasquale Fallico 

April 5, 1931—March 30, 2023 
 

With his family by his side, Aldo 
Pasquale Fallico, age 91, passed away 
peacefully on Thursday morning, 
March 30, 2023, at his home.  Aldo was 
born in Bucita, San Fili, Italy, on April 5, 
1931, son of the late Giuseppe and 
Angela (nee: Perri) Fallico.  At twenty-
one years of age, he immigrated to the 
United States in 1952. 

 
He traveled back to Italy and married the love of his life, 
Maria Presta, on August 18, 1957. They then both relocated 
to Racine, raised three children, Dona, Lilly and Joseph, and 
shared sixty-five beautiful years together. Aldo was 
employed with Western Publishing for 41-and-a-half years 
before retiring in 1996.  He was a longtime dedicated 
member of Sacred Heart Catholic Church and Roma Lodge. 
In his spare time, he loved working in his vegetable garden, 
playing cards with his friends on Wednesday and Sunday 
nights at Infusinos, watching the Brewers and making 
homemade salumi with his friends.  Above all, Aldo will be 
best remembered for his great love and dedication to his 
family. 
 
Aldo was loved and cherished by many people including his 
wife, Maria; his children: Dona Fallico Carmony, Lilly Fallico 
and Joseph (Raquel) Fallico; and his grandchildren, Macy 
and Jacob Fallico.  Aldo was also preceded in death by his 
six siblings: Filomena Panaro, Emma Covelli, Rosario Fallico, 
Ida Gentile, Amelia Stella and Dorina Vallera. 
 
Our condolences to Aldo’s family. 
 
Steven Thomas Garbo 

April 12, 1975 – March 31, 2023 
 

 Steven Thomas Garbo, age 47, left this 
world too early on Friday, March 31, 
2023, after a brief and unexpected 
illness.  Steven was born in Racine on 
April 12, 1975, son of Thomas and 
Karen (nee: Jensen) Garbo. 
 
Steven attended St. Rita Grade School, 

St. Catherine’s High School, and graduated from Horlick 
High School “Class of 1993”.  He also attended UW-
Parkside.  For 25 years he was employed as the automotive 
parts manager with his family at Garbo Motor Sales until 

the dealership’s closing in 2021.  He most recently was 
employed with Hiller Ford in Franklin. 
 
In the evenings and on weekends, you could find Steve 
hanging out with friends and enjoying all that life had to 
offer.  From trivia nights in the park and Packers games at 
Lambeau Field to local concerts and festivals, Steven was 
most happy when he was having a good time with others. 
 
As a roller coaster enthusiast, he frequently visited Cedar 
Point, Six Flags Great America, and other amusement parks 
around the country.  When he wasn’t feeling the rush of 
adrenaline from a coaster, Steven was content being 
anywhere with the sun shining on his face, a cold beer in his 
hand, and his beloved dog, Bogie, by his side. 
 
Steven will be fondly remembered for his kind demeanor, 
sense of humor, his generosity, passion for nostalgia and 
tradition, and his great love for his family. In his last act of 
kindness and generosity, Steven gave the gift of life by 
donating his organs in the hope that his spirit and love of 
life will be carried on in others. 
 
Steven will be dearly missed by his parents, Thomas and 
Karen Garbo; his sister, Jennifer (Jeffrey) Shawhan and their 
children, Nolan, Sullivan, and Regan; his partner in life, John 
Matis; long-time friend, Peter Nys; other relatives and 
many friends. 
 
Steven’s family and friends would like to thank the 
Neurosciences Intensive Care Unit at Froedtert Hospital 
and Versiti for their care and compassion. 
 
In lieu of flowers, memorials to the Wisconsin Humane 
Society, St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital, or one’s 
favorite charity have been suggested. 
 
Our condolences to fellow member Tom Garbo, his wife 
Karen and the entire family with the passing of their son 
Steven. 
 
Benny Ruffolo 

September 24, 1948 – April 17, 2023 
 

Former member Benny Ruffolo, age 74, 
passed away on Monday, April 17, 2023 
at Aurora St. Luke’s Medical Center. 
 
Born in Marano Principato Province of 
Cosenza, Italy on September 24, 1948, 
he was the son of the late Giacomo and 
Saveria (Guido) Ruffolo.  Benny was a 
graduate of Bradford High School. 

 
On May 23, 1987 at Our Lady of the Holy Rosary of Pompeii 
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Catholic Church, he was united in marriage to Barbara 
Serpe. 
 
He was employed with Chrysler for 37 years, retiring in 
2007. 
 
Benny was a member of Our Lady of the Holy Rosary of 
Pompeii Catholic Church.  He also was a member of the 
Italian American Club and Roma Lodge.  Benny enjoyed 
playing cards, making homemade wine (which was a family 
tradition), bocce ball, coffee with friends and spending time 
with family and friends. 
 
He will be remembered as a loving husband, father, brother, 
and grandfather.  Benny is survived by his loving wife of 35 
years, Barbara Ruffolo; his children, Benny (Ala) Ruffolo, Jr, 
Michael (Netasha) Ruffolo and Erica (Michael) Mortenson; 
his grandchildren, Benny Ruffolo III, Alexis Ruffolo, Joey 
Ruffolo, Olivia Ruffolo, Natalie Ruffolo, Michael Mortenson, 
Ava Mortenson and August Mortenson; his brothers, Kelly 
(Rita) Ruffolo, and Armando (Vanda) Ruffolo; his sister, 
Rosina (Carmine) Caruso and sisters-in-law Jeri (Don) 
Nielson and Amelia, Nella and Maria Ruffolo and many 
loving nieces and nephews. 
 
In addition to his parents, Benny was preceded in death by 
his brothers, Francisco “Frank” Ruffolo, Leopoldo “Leo” 
Ruffolo and Serafino “Sam” Ruffolo; his nephew, John 
Ruffolo and his parents-in-law, Jerry and Florence Serpe. 
 
Our condolences to Benny’s family. 
 
 
 
 
 

Funeral Service Calling Tree Schedule – April through June 
The Calling Tree schedule includes those members whose names are listed on the Membership List 
between: 

D’Alie, Anthony – Johnson, Steven 
 
If you are notified of a funeral during your scheduled three-month period, you are expected to attend 
to represent the Lodge.  You are not required to attend every funeral; however, you are encouraged 
to attend at least one during the quarter.  Other members are also encouraged to attend.  There will 
be a special Roma Lodge sign in book at the service for members who attend to verify that they are 
fulfilling their obligation. 

Sick and Shut-ins 
On behalf of the members of Roma Lodge, the Sick and Shut-ins Committee sends flowers to the 
funeral of deceased members as well as “Get Well” cards to members who are hospitalized or ailing 
at home. If you know of a Roma Lodge brother who passed away or is hospitalized or ill at home, 
contact Steve Rawlinko, srawlinko@wi.rr.com or by phone at (262) 308-7997. 
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Roma Lodge is celebrating our 100th Anniversary with many events culminating with a Banquet on Saturday, September 
30, 2023.  Greg Pierangeli and his team are busy planning events throughout the year.  Please watch the newsletter and 
e-mails for information. 
 
As part of our celebration and to bring awareness to our storied history we will be running articles and stories throughout 
the year celebrating our history. 
 
 We encourage members to present stories they would like to share.  Please send submissions to 
Jon Morelli at roma.secretary.jam@gmail.com.  There were no submissions made for this month’s 
newsletter.  PLEASE SHARE YOUR FAMILY STORIES AS I KNOW THERE ARE MANY OF INTEREST TO 
OUR MEMBERS. 
 

 
 
Fellow member Nick Bilello shared a story about his father, a member and one of the past presidents of the lodge. 
 
Peno joined Roma Lodge in 1965 at age 50.  He served in the Army Corps of Engineers from 1943 to 1944,  attending boot 
camp at Fort Leonard Wood, and was certified as a sharpshooter.   Peno’s specialty was building bridges.  He also drove a 
supply truck for KP duty and took leftovers to a farmer for his pigs.  The farmer’s wife washed his clothes and gave him 
soap to bathe with, making him the best smelling soldier in his group.   
 
Peno Bilello served RIWA as a board member and was president for four years.   
 
Peno’s work history included working at Pugh Coal Co unloading coal ships in Racine.  He later worked at Wisconsin 
Natural Gas Co. in the display department constructing retail store displays at stores throughout SE Wisconsin.  Peno also 
used his skills with sign painting and cabinet making, some of which can be found at Roma Lodge.  Peno worked at Roma 
Festival on Memorial Drive making pizza and Italian bombers.  Later Peno served on the new Roma Lodge Building 
Committee for over a year.  Peno volunteered at Bingo night making popcorn and worked for the Roma Festival at the 
lakefront and was the first to place Italian Flags on the Festival Hall roof.  Peno enjoyed spending time with his family 
especially in the Members Restaurant.  Peno served as building maintenance supervisor.  Peno was a proud Roma Lodge 
member for over twenty-nine years until his passing in 1996. 
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The members entrance has worked with either a key or a key fob for years.  As many 
of you have discovered the old key entry system to the main entrance of the 
clubhouse is no longer operational.  Those of you with the old keys will need to 
transition to the key fob system.  Key fobs are now available from Pat Tierney and 
Briana Doherty – RIWA Manager. 

 
If you would like a new key fob, please contact 

Pat Tierney at (262) 960-2855 - teamtierney@sbcglobal.net or 
Briana Doherty (RIWA Manager) at (262) 886-3610 - brianaromaep@gmail.com. 

 
There is a $10.00 deposit for each fob. 

 
Roma Lodge has had a history of honoring people from the area. 
 
In 1985 Roma Lodge honored local professional athlete, Shane Rawley. 
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Roma Lodge Clothing Store 
 
Members interested in ordering Roma Lodge clothing can now do so by directly ordering from 
The Lettering Machine.  If you have not viewed the site in a while, please visit to see the added items and 
 the option for embroidering the 100th anniversary logo. 
 
TO ORDER FROM THE WEBSTORE: 

Visit https://theletteringmachine.com/RomaLodge/shop/home 
 
Feel free to call The Lettering Machine at (262) 652-4177 if you have any questions. Thank you for your business! 

 
President Frank Bisotti fbisotti@ameritech.net 262-914-1880 
Vice President John Pisanello jpisanello@yahoo.com 262-939-5650 
Parliamentarian Jeff DeMatthew dematthew@ameritech.net 262-880-7474 
Recording Secretary Jon Morelli roma.secretary.jam@gmail.com 262-994-2861 
Membership Secretary Pat Tierney teamtierney@sbcglobal.net 262-960-2855 
Treasurer Pat Diem Pjdiem@outlook.com 414-530-2988 
Director Jack LeRose lerosecpa@gmail.com 262-939-0732 
Director Greg Pierangeli idocgregtpier@yahoo.com 870-882-1715 
Director Dennis Porcaro apprlservices@netscape.net 262-884-9121 
Director Bill Pucci, Jr. wmpucci50@gmail.com 262-939-3452 
Director Steve Rawlinko srawlinko@wi.rr.com 262-308-7997 
Director Guy Schetter gjs4420@yahoo.com 773-986-0374 
Director Dave Silvani dsilvani@live.com 262-321-1604 
Director Keith Stannis keithstannis@gmail.com 262-939-6008 

 
1. Please call to make a reservation.  It will help with both food preparation and staffing. 
2. If you have a party of ten or more, we ask that your reservation is set by 5:30 or after 6:30 to ensure quality service is 

provided to all.   Please keep splitting of checks to a minimum.  This takes considerable time and will delay service. 
 
Our Chef, Mike, will continue to create specials each week to add a variety of food options for our members and guests.  Along 
with the weekly specials we will continue to provide a quality reduced menu.    We encourage everyone to stop out and enjoy 
Mike's creations. 
 
The Members Restaurant is open for the Wednesday Buffet, and every Friday and Saturday for dining. 
 
Thank you.    
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ROMA LODGE 
Racine’s Most Prestigious Banquet Facility 

Receptions, Meetings, Parties 
262-886-6286 

 

JAMES A. PITTS GREGORY A. PITTS 
Attorneys at Law – Roma Lodge members 

 
Civil Trials / Personal Injury / Business Disputes / 

Insurance Claims / Workers Compensation / Disability 
 

Schoone, Leuck, Kelley, Pitts & Pitts, S.C. 
6800 Washington Avenue, Racine, WI 53408-5600 

www.pittslaw.com (262) 886-8240 
 

 
 

AD SPACE AVAILABLE 
 

 

 

 
 

RACINE’S #1 BINGO - Every Thursday Night 
$2,150 Paper Sheet & Last Game for $400 

Prizes! Come for Dinner- Doors Open at 4:00 
Games Start at 6:00 pm –SMOKE FREE 

 

Southwest Dental Group 
Dr. Richard L. DeFurio 

Dr. David L DeFurio 
Dr. Stephen N. Norwich 

2601 Taylor Ave   262-632-3156 
www.sw-dental.com 

  

 
 

 

Deadline for information for the June 2023 Newsletter is May 20, 2023.  Comments, suggestions, 
and articles of interest to our members are welcome at roma.secretary.jam@gmail.com. 

 

Jon Morelli, Roma Lodge Recording Secretary 


